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Re: Stop the First Energy bailout 

Case # 14-1297-EL-SSO v • " 

Dearmembers of PUCO, 

rm writing botli to congratulate you on your decision to deny a bailout for 2 of 

the polluting, outdated coal plants and to encourageyou to continue to hold the 

energy companies accountable, rather than the consumer (who have little choice 

or say, though stand to be the losers financially and environmentally). It is 

important to me and my family that Ohio improves its air quality and holds the 

energy companies accountable for their inefficient and polluting power plants. A 

bailout is not fair to the citizens of Ohio financially or environmentally and only 

benefits utility shareholders. I know I am in the majority when I call for an 

investment in cleaner energy and corporate responsibility. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Pogue 
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